
 

 

 

 

 

 

 After School Study 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Due to the increased demand for students looking for places in our Evening Study 

Programme, we are inviting all 5th year students to show their expression of interest in a 

place in Evening Study after school. In the event that there are enough interested students 

to open another class, we will notify Parents of the commencement date in due course. 

Study sessions will operate from 4.10pm – 6.00pm Monday through to Thursday. The cost 

depends on the number of students attending with a maximum amount of €15 per week.  

Payment will be requested in full prior to the attendance of study.  This is a non-profit 

making school -based initiative and attendance will be monitored for parents. Strict 

supervision will take place at all times.  

Please register your expression of interest for your child for Evening Study by emailing  

anna.quilter@lcetb.ie.  

On or before Friday 6th of September. 

Students will be allocated a place on a first come first serve basis if the additional class goes 

ahead. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Ms Anna Quilter 

Evening Study Coordinator 
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